
 

Like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter (HopewellMuseum) to keep up with all the happenings!   
Regular Hours  Wed-Sat 12-5 Sun 2-4 or by appointment      

  Admission $3 adults; students, children and members free 
Contact us if you would like information about including HPBC/HM in your estate planning. 

800 Pleasant Street 

Paris, KY  40361-1734 

 
ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED  

Have you renewed your membership?  
Consider giving a gift membership for a 
birthday, Christmas or other occasions! 
Membership Renewal Now Available Online! 

Visit www.hopewellmuseum.org and there is a 
link on the homepage to the membership page. 

Time to Schedule Fall Field Trips! 
 

Workshops include Bourbon Co. Pioneer, Watercolor 
Poppy Field, Still Life Through Time and Culture, & 
Appalachian Quilts. Workshop objectives are at 
www.hopewellmuseum.org along with brochure 
and info on transportation & workshop grants thanks to the Paris Rotary Club.  
Also, find out about grants available for trips to the Nat’l Underground 
Railroad Freedom Center thanks to EnovaPremier. 

Christmas Cocktail Party 

Dec. 9, 5-7 PM 

Come to the Museum to celebrate 

the holidays. Members $35/non-

members $40/U40 $30. Proceeds 

benefit education programs at HPBC/HM. 

Annual Fund Drive 

Nov. 1 to Dec. 31 

 

2017 Goal: $20,000 

We hope you will consider helping the       

museum with its annual fund drive so we can    

continue delivering high quality  

programs & exhibits for students 

and the public. Watch your mail, 

email, and Facebook in            

November for more info. 

 
 
 
 

Exhibit Opening Fri. Oct. 13, 6-8 PM  
Sponsored by Stoner Creek Arts, this unique 
show with talented artists brings multi-faceted 
creations to the walls of Hopewell Museum. 
Exhibit on display through Dec. 17th. Exhibit 
opening free & open to the public. 

We are sad to announce the passing of one of Historic 
Paris-Bourbon County’s founders, Betsy Meteer; we 
offer our sincere condolences to her family and friends. 

Free Family Fun 

Hour visitors show 

off their creations 

from the Origami 

Workshop in      

August! 
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Wish List: 
Volunteers! - A variety of “positions” need filling! Tour Teachers 
and Docents are needed. We also have some special history/
preservation related projects and education program positions that 
are open. Call 859-987-7274 or email info@hopewellmuseum.org 
to discuss opportunities.  

Upcoming Education Programs 
(Free!) 

Free Family Fun Hour, 2-3 PM  
Oct. 7, Navajo Sand Painting 
Nov. 4, Gingerbread Houses 
Teen Art Studio, 4-5 PM 
Sponsored by Micah Campbell, Bourbon Co. Farm Bureau 

Oct. 19 
Nov. 16 
*No Teen Art Studio in December 
 

Santa at the 
Museum 
Sunday, Dec. 3 
1:30*, 2-4 PM  
Meet Santa and museum elves for photos, crafts & 
snacks. For kids of all ages. Free! *New: families of 
children with special needs may schedule an appoint-
ment between 1:30-2:00 PM. 

Mission Accomplished: Terra Cotta Restoration Campaign! 

Thank YOU!! 
Thanks to all of you, we have raised enough money to cover all of the 
expenses for the restoration work we did in 2016 on the terra cotta 
elements of our building! Over 200 of you contributed , and we         
appreciate your support to save this historic U.S. Post Office building 
and the Museum. 
If you have an outstanding pledge, we hope you will remember 
your commitments as these factor into the amount raised. Call 
859-987-7274 or email info@hopewellmuseum.org if you need 
to check the status of your pledge. 

Annual Membership Meeting  

& Soup Supper  
Nov. 9, 6 PM—Supper & Member Meeting 

7 PM—Public Invited to hear KHC Chautauqua 

Speaker L. Henry Dowell presenting Dr. Ephraim 

McDowell: Frontier Surgeon. Sponsored by the Ken-

tucky Humanities Council and the National Endow-

ment for the Humanities.   

 
We recently recognized our volunteers with a 

potluck supper and recognition awards.  
Award Winners: 

Most Hours Award: R. L. Brunner 
Special Project Award: Megan Shaw & Rachael Short, 

Mardi Gras Party 
Special Project Award: Susan Ferguson-Wheeler,  

website redesign 
Board Member Award: Kathleen Carter 
Annual Service Award: Doris McFarland 

Lifetime Service Award: Jim Lovell 
Our volunteers gave over 1,800 hours in one year! 
Thanks to ALL of our volunteers for your support!  

HPBC/Hopewell Museum 
was honored to accept the 
Non-Profit of the Year 
Award from the Paris-
Bourbon County Chamber 
of Commerce in August! 

Millersburg Cemetery  
Walking Tours 

Saturday Oct. 21, 4 & 4:30 PM 
$10, students under 15 free 

Learn the fascinating stories behind the 
names on the headstones! Space is limited! Reservations     
Required. Call 859-987-7274 or come to the Museum. 
Proceeds benefit HPBC/HM & Millersburg Cemetery. 
*If cancelled due to funeral or weather, alternate date will be Oct. 28th. Announcement of 
cancellation will be posted on Hopewell Museum’s Facebook page & member email list.  

 

Congratulations to 
our 2017 Mary 
Spears Van Meter 
Award Winners: 
Poynter Family & 
Catesby (Pat) 
Simpson! 


